
The Board has deferred the Two Years Out Calendar (2026-2027) to the May Board Meeting.

The Board has reviewed and approved revised Board Policy 20 - Student Conduct/Welcoming, Caring, Respectful & Safe.

BOARD

HIGHLIGHTS

April 2025

Board meetings take place in the Central Board room at the

Division Office (231 Hardin Street) starting at 2:00 pm. The next

meeting is on May 21, 2025. The following are updates from the

April 23, 2025, meeting.

FOLLOW US @

PRIORITY #2 - MAINTAIN SAFE & CARING LEARNING

ENVIRONMENTS & SUPPORTS FOR ALL

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 2024/2025

TRUSTEE ENGAGEMENT FOR MAR 27 - APR 23

A big thank you to the incredible students at Christina Gordon Public School for

presenting their Early Morning Student Supervisor program to the Board of Trustees

last night! This initiative highlights the leadership and dedication of these young

students, who are playing an important role in helping their peers begin each day

with positivity and support. Their efforts not only set a great example for their

school community but also showcase the power of student-led programs in

fostering a welcoming and productive school environment. 

Christina Gordon Public School - Early Morning Supervisors

SPOTLIGHT ON STUDENTS

Last night, students from Timberlea Public School stole the show at the Board of

Trustees Meeting with a delightful preview of their upcoming production, Holka

Polka!

Mark your calendars! The full production of Holka Polka! takes the stage at

Timberlea on May 22nd. Don’t miss your chance to see these talented students in

action.

Timberlea Public School - Holka Polka

https://www.facebook.com/fmpsd
http://fmpsd/
https://www.instagram.com/fmpsd/?hl=en
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eXsP9nmsGUquJprLI8PI5veAjLGSbcAY/view?usp=sharing


DIVISION SHOWCASE

April 2025

FMPSD highlighted their 2024 Wood Buffalo Silver Inclusion Champion status at last

night’s Board of Trustees meeting.

We are proud to be recognized for fostering inclusive workplaces in our

community!

2024 Wood Buffalo Workplace Inclusion Champion

Congratulations to Elder Council member Elder Lorraine Albert for winning the

2024 YMM Builders Award!

Elder Lorraine was proudly spotlighted at last night's Board of Trustees meeting.

YMM Builders Award - Elder Lorraine Albert

Huge congratulations to Kreev Shah, a Grade 2 student at Dave McNeilly Public

School, for winning the prestigious Aloha Grand Championship Trophy at the

International Aloha Compeition held in Spain.

Aloha Grand Championship - Kreev Shah

Congratulations to Lalithya Raavi, a Grade 12 student at Westwood Community High

School, on receiving the RMWB Council's Excellence Youth Award!

FMPSD is proud of her accomplishments and care of others in the community.

RMWB Council's Excellence Youth Award - Lalithya Raavi

Congratulations to Fort McMurray Composite High School Teacher Jihan Jones on

being named to YMM Parent's 2024 Top 50 Under 50!

We are proud of her commitment to the students of FMPSD and the many ways she

highlights our Division’s diversity.

Top 50 Under 50 - Jihan Jones

Congratulations to Trustee Angela Adams, who was recognized by the Public

School Boards' Association of Alberta - PSBAA for her 20 years of service as a

Trustee at last night's Board of Trustees Meeting.

Trustee Adams has been instrumental in shaping FMPSD policy, education

advocacy and fostering positive change in our schools. Thank you for all that you do

for our students.

20 Years of Trustee Service - Angela Adams

Congratulations to Westwood Community High School students Aarya Patel, Priyal

Patel, Nishka Rai, and Riley Saha Halder (with Riley's mom receiving the award) for

winning the Wood Buffalo Regional Science Fair!

They will be attending the Canada-Wide Science Fair in Fredericton, and we wish

them good luck.

Wood Buffalo Regional Science Fair - Aarya Patel, Priyal Patel,

Nishka Rai and Riley Saha Halder


